
PARENTS RIGHT TO KNOW NOTIFICATION

Dear Parents,

In compliance with the requirements of the Every Students Succeeds Act, the Kosciusko School District

would like to inform you that you may request information about the professional qualifications of

your student’s teacher(s) and/or paraprofessional(s). The following information may be requested:

● Whether the teacher has met State qualifications and/or Licensing Criteria for the Grade Levels

and Subject Areas in which the teacher provides instruction;

● Whether the teacher is teaching under an Emergency Certification and/or another Provisional

Status through which State qualification or Licensing Criteria have been waived;

● Whether the teacher is teaching in the Field of Discipline of the Teacher’s Certification;

● Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

If you wish to request information concerning your child’s teacher(s) and/or paraprofessional(s)

qualifications, please contact Josh Dodd at 662-289-4771.

Sincerely,

Josh Dodd

Director of Federal Programs


